
  SUMMER NEWSLETTER 2019 

YOUTH CLUB IS MOVING BACK TO DURRINGTON 

For the past 18 months the Youth Club has been operating out of Bulford Village Hall on a Thursday 

evening due to lack of suitable and available facilities in Durrington.  Starting this September, the Youth 

Club will set up its new home in the Jubilee Pavilion on the Recreation Ground.  We have a small team of 

staff and regular volunteers to help with the three sessions; Street Based (Tuesdays from 7-9pm, with a 

drop in at the Pavilion from 8pm for refreshments), Youth Club (years 7-19 years old) on a Thursday (7-

9pm) and Kids’ Friday Club (ages 7-11) on a Friday evening at the Pavilion (6-7.30pm).  For more 

information about these groups, or if you would like to volunteer with them then please get in touch with the 

Youth Manager Becky Lock – durringtonyp@outlook.com 

DURRINGTON PLAY PARK UPGRADE 

The final phase of the play park has now been completed, with lots of 

new and exciting equipment installed in time for summer.  Whilst the park 

has already opened, there will be an official opening over the Village 

Show and Vintage Vehicle Event weekend (July 13th-14th) by the 

Chairman of the Town Council, Cllr JP Todd, who will thank those who 

have helped to fund the upgrade over the past few years. 

 VILLAGE SHOW AND VINTAGE VEHICLE EVENT 

Everything you need to know for this fun packed family weekend on the 13th and 14th of July is on the 

poster overleaf.  Ducks for the Annual Duck Race (starting at 3pm) on the Saturday are available now from 

the Town Council Office.  If you haven’t already registered your entry for the Flower and Produce Show, 

there is still time, please get in touch.  You can also come to view all the exhibits on the Saturday between 

1245 and 2pm. 

ROBINSON ROOM FOR HIRE 

Are you thinking of setting up a Nursery, Childminding or Pre-school 

business in the area and need a safe environment to use? 

We could cater for your needs at the Robinson Room at Durrington 

Village Hall. We have a self-contained annex to our main hall with 

separate kitchen, toilets, storage, parking and a small outdoor area.  

Our facilities are well maintained and cleaned daily, they are in easy 

reach of local infant, junior and senior schools, a shop and bus stop 

servicing Larkhill, Amesbury, Netheravon and Upavon.    

This is all available from 8am daily and at competitive rates from August 2019.  Please contact us if you 

would like to discuss your requirement further. 

 

CONTACT US 

Website: www.durringtontowncouncil.gov.uk Phone: 01980 654772 

Office Hours:  Tuesday-Friday from 10am-12noon 



 




